
 
 

  
 
 
 
DATE:  May 17, 2019    
 
TO:   Rachel Garrett, Principal   
 
SUBJECT:  Valley Ridge ES - IAQ - Initial Contact - Room 142  
 
This afternoon, I received your E-mail with the following concerns: “I have 2 interim 
teachers who are moving rooms into room 142 next year. One of them told me that she 
has a mold allergy/ disease of sorts. I told her to contact benefits to discuss her disease 
and any accommodations she may need. Apparently, she decided to do a mold test in 
the room and gave me a Petri dish, photos attached. She is requesting an air quality 
test in the room. Please let me know how to proceed.” 
 
This afternoon, I investigated the room and saw no water intrusion or signs of mold.  I 
have set up Work Order #473244.    
 
I have submitted a P.O. request for Ensolum, LLC, to do an Air Test in Room 142.  It 
should be done on Tuesday 5/21 or Wednesday 5/22 and we should have the results by 
Friday 5/24. 
 
If you have any questions, please call me. 
Thanks, 
Paul 
 
Paul Siddall 
Special Projects (IAQ) 
Facility Services 
469-446-8882   
  
  
 
  
  
 
  
  
 


